
Dear Parents/Guardians,  

 

Welcome to the 2023-2024 School Year!  There are a lot of exciting Home & School events in 
the works for this upcoming year and we want you to be a part of it!  The first step is to join the 
Home & School Association.  Our mission is to support the advancement of Catholic education and 
the well-being of all children attending GSC by acting as a resource for organizing and 
communicating spiritual, cultural, and monetary programs and events. Yes, that means we are 
organizing socials and fundraisers!   

We also produce a Family Directory for our dues-paying members, distributed in the fall. 

Like last year, we will have a “Friends of GSC” section in our directory.  We have many businesses 

associated with our school that we would love to showcase so they can be used as a reference for all 

of our families!  This sponsorship is $5 and will be included in a special section of the directory.  

Anyone that would be interested in a “Friends of GSC” business sponsorship, can simply add that 

to their registration form. 

How to join the Home & School Association: 

• Complete the attached form 

• Submit $5 for a family membership (note the registration fee is per-family, not per-

child!) 

• For anyone interested in a “Friends of GSC” business sponsorship, please complete 

that section of the registration form and submit an additional $5 

• Forms can be sent in through school or submitted at back to school night.  All 

information is due by September 29, 2023.  If sending through school please mark the 

envelope “H&S Membership”.  Any checks should be made payable to:  Good Shepherd 

Home & School Association. 

 

If you have any questions, please feel free to email me at hm11280@yahoo.com.  We invite 

you to stay in touch with the Home & School Association by visiting our website at 

www.gscregional.org and click on the “Parents” tab, and/or joining our facebook page.   

 

Mark your calendars for these exciting upcoming events: 

• 9/15- Mum sale orders due (pickup 9/21 4-6:30pm) 

• 9/21- Back to school night (come register for Home & School!) 

• 10/7- Octoberfest (Adults Only) 

 

Thank you! 

Heather Buday 

H&S Membership Coordinator  
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Join the GSC Home & School Association! 

We hope you will join the GSC Home & School Association!  Please submit $5 cash or check (made 

out to GSC Home & School Association).  To participate in the School Directory, please provide the 

information below via email or by completing and returning the form. Please provide as much (or as 

little) information as you are comfortable with. 

Completed forms can be returned to: hm11280@yahoo.com or sent in through school. 

Children 

Child(ren)’s Name: Grade(s): Family Address: 

  
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 

 

Parents/Guardians 

Mom/Guardian  

Name: 
 

 

Phone:  
 

 

Email: 
 

 

Dad/Guardian  

Name: 
 

 

Phone: 
 

  

Email: 
 

 

 

“Friends of GSC” Business Sponsorship 

Business Name and “category” 
(for example construction, 

accounting, etc.): 
 

 

Business Phone:  
 

 

Business Email: 
 

 

Do you want to include any 
additional information (i.e., “ask 

for Jane” or “mention this ad 
and get a discount”?) 
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